
Titahi Bay Horticultural Society Flower Show 2018 
 

 

(Friday 31-Aug-2018 and Sunday 2-Sep-2018) 
 

In 2009, the Titahi Bay Horticultural Society came to Titahi Bay Lions and asked if the Lions 

could help them with the setting up and packing down of their annual flower show as their 

members were finding it hard to carry all the heavy planks and stands, so they need the Lions 

younger muscles. 



Lions help load up planks and stands, they are taken to Paremata School and unloaded. The 

stands are then arranged in order and the planks are placed on the stands.  

There are some extra bits and pieces that Lions also carry in. 

The setup is like a jig-saw puzzle which all fits together if done the right way, but takes a little 

while to get everything all in the right place. Many hands make light work.              

   

      

      

      

Titahi Bay Lions have this now as an annual activity and are pleased to be helping the Titahi 

Bay Horticultural Society. The Lions motto is ‘we serve’. 


